
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 17, 2024 Project Update 

 

2024 Street and Utility Improvements 
 

Remember to SLOW DOWN in Construction Zones and take extra precautions around 

construction crews, pedestrians, as well as material & equipment stored within and around the 

work zones. Follow all posted construction signage and/or detours. 

 

Shabbona Dr – Road grading and excavation will continue through the middle of next week, 

followed by string-lining for the new curb and gutter. Concrete pours are anticipated to start the 

week of October 28th with final pavement and restoration completed by the end of November. 

Driveways with new curb and concrete aprons will not be accessible for approximately 1-week 

after installation. A new concrete curb is also being installed across Partridge Ct at the intersection 

of Shabbona Drive to help with drainage, so access to Partridge Ct will be limited. 

 

A reminder that Shabbona Dr is closed to thru traffic between Big Foot Country Club and S 

Lake Shore Dr until Thanksgiving. Access to Big Foot Country Club is from the south only, while 

access to Country Club Estates beach parking lot and east Abbey Marina parking lot will be from 

the north off S Lake Shore Dr. 

      
 

The anticipated construction schedule may be adjusted because of inclement weather or other 

factors outside of the Contractor’s control. Feel free to contact Village Hall at (262) 275-6136 with 

any questions. 
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